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10 October 2016 
Dear J Taylor 
 
Re: your application under the Freedom of Information Act for information regarding e 
rostering software 
 
I am writing in respect of your recent enquiry for information held by Barnet, Enfield and Haringey 
Mental Health Trust under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 received on 27 
September 2016.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 
 
Under FOI please provide the following information relating to how the organisation rosters its staff.  
 
1. Does the trust currently use rostering software? 
 
2. Please state the name(s) of all rostering provider(s) used, split by the following staffing 
groups. Where no third parties are used, please explain how these staff are rostered: 
a. Medical & Dental 
b. Nursing & Midwifery  
c. AHPs 
d. Other (please specify) 
 
3. Does the organisation store its rostering data on its own servers or in the Cloud? Again 
please provide this information for each of the following staffing groups: 
a. Medical & Dental 
b. Nursing & Midwifery  
c. AHPs 
d. Other (please specify) 
 
4. What other rota management systems are used by the organisation? Please state the 
names of any providers used and what they are used for.  
 
5. Please state the name(s) of all third party tech solutions used by the organisation to 
manage internal bank staff (Allocate, Liaison, Holt, Brookson etc.). Please split this by the following 
staffing groups: 
a. Medical & Dental 
b. Nursing & Midwifery  
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c. AHPs 
d. Other (please specify) 
 
We have dealt with your request under section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act which 
entitles you to be provided with any information held by a public authority, unless an appropriate 
exemption applies.   
 
Please find below our response: 
 
 

1.  Yes 
2. The Trust uses Allocate Software for all staff groups 
3. Allocate-Cloud 
4. None 
5. As question 2. 

 
 
Conditions of use 
Any information supplied to you is free to use for your own purposes, including any non-
commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for 
example commercial publication and subscription charge, would require the permission of the 
Trust. 
 
Our copyright and database right material is licensed for use and re-use under the Open 
Government Licence (OGL).  
You can view the licence online, or write to: Information Policy Team, The National Archives, Kew, 
Richmond, Surrey TW9 4DU  
 
The Trust provides a complaints procedure for the Freedom of Information Act and if you are not 
satisfied with the response, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address shown at the top 
of this letter. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of the complaints procedure, you can appeal to the 
Information Commissioner, who will consider whether the Trust has complied with its obligations 
under the Act, and can require the Trust to remedy any problems.  You can find out more about 
how to do this, and about the Act in general, on the Information Commissioner’s website at: 
www.ico.org.uk.  Complaints to the Information Commissioner should be sent to: First Contact 
Team, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
K Louka 
Corporate Services Manager 
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